
 

Summary of March 23, 2019 HBCNA Board meeting: 

Membership completed with Austin Neighborhood Council.  We are hoping to get a lead on a real estate 

attorney re: enforcement of deed restrictions if needed.  

Tom Struppek, treasurer, is now signatory for the HBCNA bank account with a balance of $3800.  It was 

decided to keep membership dues at $40/yr.   We will be investigating if the bank account or our 

website can accept payment of dues.  Once we find out our options, we can get a membership form 

posted on the website. 

We discussed having the annual picnic later in the year as it would be cooler and also will give us time to 

gather contact info for everyone.  Consensus was Oct 19th. 

Maintenance of the Hudson Bend marker has been on a volunteer basis in the past.  We decided to get 

some bids from landscaping companies. 

 

 


